
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

November 2017 
 
 

Dear Principal: 
 
Your school is invited to participate in Daybreak Elementary’s 8th Annual Math Tournament, where 
teams of students in grades 4 – 6 will compete face-to-face on Thursday, April 12, 2018.  The past 
tournaments have been fun and rewarding for all who participated. 
 
Attached are details and the registration form.  This registration form needs to be returned to Daybreak 
Elementary. Priority registration is due Tuesday, December 19, 2017. All registrations received by this 
date will have a $25 entry fee per team. Normal registration is due by Tuesday, January 23, 2018. All 
registration materials received between December 19, 2017 and January 23, 2018, will have a $30 entry 
fee per team. We plan to limit the tournament to 55 teams, so please let us know how many teams you 
would like to send.  Priority registration will guarantee your school 2 teams. Normal registration will 
guarantee 1 (one) team. After the January registration deadline, you will receive further registration 
materials that will let you know how many teams we have accepted from your school.  Registrations 
received after January 23 will be placed on a waiting list and accepted if space becomes available.  
Registrations received after January 23, 2018 will have a $35 entry fee if accepted. 
 
New this year, we will not require a deposit from Jordan District schools. Send no money now. We will 
have one payment due with the team registrations due in March. We will expect you to honor your 
request to participate. 
 
Each school must send one chaperone for every 3 or 4 teams, and one additional person to help grade 
papers.  The chaperones will proctor during the tournament.  Students need to bring their own lunches 
and pencils.  Mid-morning snacks will be provided. 
 
Calculators will not be permitted.  Every student will receive a certificate of participation, and awards 
will be given to high scoring individuals and teams. 
 
For further information, email Katherine Harbaugh at daybreakmathtournament@gmail.com. 
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